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7 September 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Tradition Board Games Club After School 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Stidwell will be running a Games Club on a Wednesday after 

school for children in Class 3 (Year 3 children). The club is free of charge and will run from 3.25pm 

until 4.15pm starting Wednesday 12th September 2018. The club is open to 12 children on a first 

come first serve basis and will run for 6 weeks. 

 

If you would like your child to take part please enter your child’s name on the slip below and hand 

it in to Mrs Stidwell so she can organise the groups. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Mr S Myers   
Headteacher    
 

 
 
I would like my child _____________________________ to take part in a Traditional Board 
Games club on a Wednesday after school with Mrs Stidwell. 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer__________________________ 
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